Brimfield Board of Health
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting of June 23rd, 2020

Board Members Present: Chair R. Costa, K. Marino, M. Koprowski, M. Polack and T. Wood 
Present: Administrative Assistant Michelle Metcalf, Health Agent Jamie Terry 

The meeting was called to order at 6:34 PM

· COVID 19- Update
Health agent J. Terry updated the board. At this time we have had 9 to 10 cases in the town. Massachusetts is now in phase two, step two and is allowing for indoor seating, nail salons, personal care. Food trucks, bars and wineries are still questionable if they can open in this phase. They can only open if they serve food. Restaurants in town are working on outdoor seating and the winery has now been approved for their retail permit and will continue to have food trucks. Youth sports still cannot have games. Town Halls can open with 50% of occupancy per office. 

· Town Clerk Supplies For Election
Town Clerk wasn't able to make meeting but is looking for pump hand sanitizer. Administrative assistant  will contact town clerk to see what other supplies might be needed.

Town meeting went well, social distancing was practiced and everyone who attended was wearing a mask. 

· Truck Show At The Winery
 Truck show is interested in doing another event this year to raise money for autism. Approximately 12,000 people attend the event. With the size of the event it's not allowed per the governor’s order until phase four. The event coordinator mentioned that he had talked to the state and that he was told if he held a peaceful protest at the same time, he could hold the event. The board felt the information was incorrect and has asked for the contact information for whom he spoke to at the state. The board can't approve large event gatherings and the order for the state is still less than 10. Event was not approved at this time.
  
· Minutes
Minutes will be reviewed by board by email.

Meeting adjourned at 7:10PM

Respectfully submitted,


Michelle Metcalf
Administrative Assistant

Next meeting will be held June 30th, 2020
